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Crypto with Katten Presents: A November to Remember in 
Cryptoland
Presented by Katten

November 17, 2022

Crypto with Katten will present the "A November to Remember in Cryptoland" webinar at 4:00 p.m. 
(ET) on Thursday, November 17. Financial Markets and Funds partner Dan Davis and Financial 
Markets and Regulation special counsel and chair Gary DeWaal will host an engaging discussion 
regarding recent developments in crypto.

To learn more or register, contact Meridian Della Penna.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.
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